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Wednesday, 19 October 2022 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Staffing update 
 
I wish to inform you that Mrs Vernon, Year 6 class teacher & SENDCo has resigned from her post and will 
be leaving the academy at the end of this term.  
 
Mrs Vernon has made a great contribution to Bishop Creighton Academy since she joined our academy. 
She will be sadly missed by pupils, families and staff alike.  
 
Please be advised we have appointed a new Year 6 class teacher, Miss Parkins, who joins us in January. 
We are currently recruiting for a SENDCo.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs V Redhead 
Principal 
 
 

 


